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Hello-

I am writing as a KCMO property owner.
If the current regulations classify any plant over 10” tall as a rank weed, then amendment is definitely called for.
Many of our crucial native fauna depend solely upon species of native flora. There are few forbs- native or
imported- which would not mature over 10”. The data on the ridiculous notion of turfgrass made of fescue or ky
bluegrass for water preservation and reduction of heat island effect is just undeniable. Please use logic and sound
reasoning to allow more biodiversity to be encouraged rather

Thank you-

Eco-Beneficial * sustainable is NOT enough
Paula Diaz
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